Architectural Change Guidelines
The Architectural Change Committee is responsible for maintaining the integrity of outside changes or improvements in the Andover Glen community. The guidelines that are to be followed can be found in Article III of the Covenants and in Section B of the Policies and Procedures. These can be found on our website, andoverglen.org, in Resources then Covenants and Policies.
General guidelines for homeowners to follow are, all outside changes or improvements need to be reviewed and approved by the committee and the committee has 15 days to respond to minor changes and 45 days for major changes as defined in the Policies and Procedures and no project can begin without approval.
